Register your Child
Tor Tutoring!

Has your child been struggling with adjusting to Eden Hall?
Do they need some extra help with their school work? Maybe
they need an older mentor to help guide them? Then, The
Children of Steel is here to help!

The Children of Steel is a
student-run organization that
spreads across the Pittsburgh
area. We are student-run and
our members are all high
schoolers. We want to help
elementary students thrive in
school, so we offer FREE tutoring
from our high-schoolers here at
Pine-Richland. All tutoring is
done through Google Meet.

To register your child for tutoring, fill out
the following form, found at the link
below or the QR code!
https://forms.gle/myXTXt8gKwuspoYK8

To learn more about COS, visit our website,
thechildrenofsteel.org. You can also contact our teacher sponsor,
Jared Slimm, at jslimm@pinerichland.org




